
MYDDLE AND BROUGHTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

CHANGE OF NAME 

Members of the Parish Council have been giving some thought to the 

possibility of changing the name of the Council to ‘Myddle and 

Harmer Hill Parish Council’ or ‘Harmer Hill and Myddle’ Parish 

Council 

The name Broughton is a historical name dating back to 1891 but the 

change would reflect the importance of Harmer Hill and allow 

residents there to relate more closely with the Council. Outside the 

Parish it would also help people to more clearly identify the actual 

parameters of the Council. 

To change the name is not difficult – all that is needed is a resolution 

passed at a Parish Council meeting, details of which are forwarded to 

the Elections team at Shirehall who do the rest. Although a decision 

is made relatively quickly any change would not come into force until 

the next elections in 2017.  

Members of the Council will be discussing the possible change at the 

next Council meeting and there will be a resolution tabled to effect 

the change. If you wish to comment on this possible change you 

should attend the Council Meeting in Myddle Village Hall on 

Wednesday March 5th. starting at 7.30pm. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting you can forward your 

comments by email to milddlebroughtonclerk@tiscali.co.uk or by  

letter to the Parish Clerk at 6, Primrose Drive, Sutton Park, 

Shrewsbury SY3 7TP 

Jack Wilson 

Parish Clerk 
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